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1. EDU allocations: 4.4 EDU’s were allocated during the month of August. 
 
2. Digester Expansion Project: The dewatering and cleaning of Digester # 2 

is complete. While no apparent major concerns were noted within the 
digester, a final inspection of the gas dome lid itself is still in need of 
completion to determine if any additional rehabilitation of the digester is 
warranted. 

 
3. Stone Creek: We received a letter from Peter Beekhof in regards to his 

request for an extension of the 73.6 EDU’s which were previously 
purchased. He is scheduled on the upcoming agenda to discuss his request. 

 
4. Effluent Disposal: We discharged 94.6 MG or 290 AC/FT of effluent from 

the reservoirs thru the 26th of August.   
 
5. Televising Equipment: In light of the recently mandated requirement that 

MGSD now be required to locate sewer laterals, it may be beneficial to 
consider the purchase of televising equipment that would help facilitate 
the location process. In addition, additional cost savings can be realized if 
MGSD were to utilize the equipment to televise majority our main lines in 
the ongoing efforts of rehabilitation of the sewage collection system. 
Scheduled on the upcoming agenda are representatives from Weco 
Industries and Cues West to demonstrate and explain other options. 

 
6. Special meeting request: R.O. Anderson has requested a special meeting to 

request abandonment of easements on the proposed Walmart site. They 
have requested tentative dates of the 9th, 10th, 15th, 16th, or 17th of 
September.  

 
 

 
Frank T. Johnson 
District Manager 
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